
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

As you are aware about the decision of the Government of Kuwait to extend the 

school closure, kindly note that the Evening Fee counter and Uniform store will 

be closed until further notice. 

However, we request you to kindly make use of the online payment for clearing 

the fees and thereby avail the Annual results through ICSK Cloud. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Dr. V. Binumon 

Principal                                       14/03/2020 

 

 

Note : All ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be 

responsible for any communication that is circulated by any other media. 


